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TO:                 Planning and Zoning Commission  
 
FROM:            Lynne Vanderslice, First Selectwoman 
 
RE:                 8-24 Referral - Proposal to Lease Town Owned Property for Wireless 
 Telecommunications Facility (monopole) 
 

 

  

Pursuant to the Section 8-24 of Connecticut General Statues (CGS), the Board of 
Selectman hereby requests your input concerning a potential lease of Town property to 
allow a cellular telecommunications facility (monopole) to be built on School Road, at 
the current school bus depot facility. 

 
Under the CGS, any lease of town owned property requires the Commission to provide 
comments; verification that it complies with the current Plan of Conservation and 
Development would be most helpful. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Selectmen, we appreciate your time and consideration of this 
matter.  
 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 

 
Lynne A. Vanderslice 
First Selectwoman 
 
 

 
 


